
 

Minutes of MLCCC General meeting 

December 2016 

Meeting called to order by President Karen at 7pm, followed by the Pledge of 

Allegiance. 

Approval of last minutes, motioned by Bill and 2nd by Ann. 

No new guests. 

Paul mentions Puyallup Car & Swap in February. 

Juanita is doing good, she even got to go home for a visit. 

Web Master Paul talked about the Cruzin Magazine, and the awe-some article about 

Clay & Karen's Rambler. 

Gordy informed members that Sandy had 9 vertebra fused. 

Judy went to see Manual while in the hospital, and to check – up on how he is doing 

health wise. 

Bob reports $6,514 dollars in Treasurers Report no checks sent out, 2-bills to pay, 

door prizes and Cruzin Magazine- $285.00. Ann motioned to pay Treasurers bill 2nd 

by Karen. 

The yearly review of the treasurer’s books passed the committee's with flying colors. 

No old business. 

New business- Gordy thanks Karen for goodies on tables. 

Car of the Month goes to Andy & Marcie Ostenberg, they own a 56 Chevy 2dr Station 

Wagon & a 1966 Corvair Convertible. 

LaDell & Bernie will deliver the can goods to the Food Bank. 

LaDell talks about the history on Paul's 1948 Kaiser. 

50/50 went to Bill Anderson. 

Tape Measure went to Cheri Wallace. 

Cruzin- Magazine went to Penny Ogle. 

Flowers went to Cheri. 

Candy Contest: 1st- Pecan Fudge went to Penny. 

2nd-Chocolate Caramel Fudge went to Kathy Haack. 

3rd- Chocolate covered Peanuts went to Bernie. 

31 members attended December’s meeting. 

Next meeting will be on January 12th at Bobs, and remember dues are now due. 

Meeting Adjourned.  

 

 



 

Car Of The Month  

December 2016 Car of the Month 

 

 

 

 

  

Andy and Marcie Ostenbergs 1956 Chevy 210 Handyman  

 

Andy and Marcie Ostenberg’s 1956 Chevy 210 Handyman 

We purchased this 56 as a western Washington Rustoration project in 1991.  After 13 years of it 

being a family effort driveway frame off - that we did all on our own (with the exception of 

paint) we finally finished the car. The goal was a mid 70s hot rod and I think we nailed it. Since 

2004 we have had lots of miles of cruzin, rodding and showing fun in the wagon and met some 

great people along the way! We look forward to seeing all the great toys out there on the next 

warm sunny day! 
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